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August 21, 2023 

 

 

Cindy Davis, Chair 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 
 

Re: Support of Michael Boso, ICC Secretary Treasurer 

 

 

Dear Chair Davis, 
 

On behalf of the New Hampshire Building Officials Association (NHBOA), we 

express our support for Michael (Mike) Boso for Secretary Treasurer to the 

International Code Council’s Board of Directors. 
 

Mike has a distinguished professional career in the building construction and 

building codes administration professions as well as currently serving as Director 

At Large with the ICC Board of Directors and has been an excellent representative 

of the Board as well as a valued resource for New Hampshire.  
 

NHBOA unanimously supports Mike Boso for Secretary Treasurer to the 

International Code Council’s Board of Directors. 
 

  

 

Respectfully, 
 

William A.  McKinney 
William A. McKinney, President  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


